Gene Glock, Ron Bishop, Dave Sands, Jay Rempe, Don Kraus, John Turnbull, Ann Bleed, Lumir Jec

To: Gene Glock, Ron Bishop, Dave Sands, Jay Rempe, Don Kraus, John Turnbull, Ann Bleed, Lumir Jedlicka, Dan Smith, Tom Schwarz, Patrick Heath, Gloria Erickson

From: Steve Gaul <sgaul@dnr.state.ne.us>

Subject: October 5 - 7:30 P.M. Meeting of WPTF Funding Subcommittee

Cc: Mike Clements, Jasper Fanning, Rod Horn, Dennis Schueth, John Thorburn, Dean Edson, Jim

Cannia, Tina Kurtz

Bcc: Andrea Kessler

Attached: C:\Attachments\FundingMinSept805.doc; C:\Attachments\NRD BUDGETARY

RESPONSE INFORMATION.doc; C:\Attachments\Estimated Integrated Management Costs.doc;

C:\Attachments\SurveyOverapp&CompactCosts.doc;

A WPTF Funding Subcommittee meeting has been scheduled for 7:30 P.M., October 5 at the Kearney Ramada Inn. Draft minutes from the September 8 Subcommittee Meeting are attached. Thirteen NRDs responded to a request made for information on how they developed the budget figures contained in their spreadsheets. Those comments are included in an attachment to this e-mail. Also included are two new sheets aggregating the summary spreadsheet material we have previously considered in a slightly different way. If you have any questions about or suggestions for the meeting, please don't hesitate to contact me.

Steve